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The Nuclear Regulatory Commission finds itself in an unprecedented position, unique in the 
agency’s history. The executive orders from the President and direction from Congress in last 
year’s ADVANCE Act have defined a bold new path for the agency to execute our important 
mission to enable the safe and secure use of nuclear technologies. We know that in times of so 
much change, things can feel uncertain. As we navigate this dynamic environment, we want to 
take a moment to acknowledge the efforts and resilience this agency has demonstrated and 
thank you all for your dedication. We fellow Commissioners are aligned and working together 
collegially to meet these shared objectives for change, continue our critical daily operations, and 
lead our agency in this new era. 
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